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Parish Clerk: Mrs Debbie Parker 
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CARLTON LE MOORLAND  
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

FOR THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING ON  

WEDNESDAY 10TH APRIL 2024 TAKING PLACE  

IN THE VILLAGE HALL COMMENCING AT 7 PM  

 

The Annual Parish Meeting is an opportunity for you to 

have a say on anything you consider valuable to the 

residents in the parish.  

 

The Parish Council will also update residents on what 

they have been doing over the past year. 

 

Matthew Bentley – Conservation Officer at NKDC – has 

been invited to the meeting to provide a brief talk 

about his role and conservation matters in NKDC. 

 

All are welcome to attend this meeting. 

 

 
Ewan Marland 

Chairman of the Parish Council 
30.3.24 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 


